
MANAGER’S DESK FOR FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2022 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY TWO OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. I’M LOOKING FORWARD TO HEARING 

FROM YOU. WE HEARD FROM A NUMBER OF LISTENERS ON OUR FIRST DAY.  

[DEBBIE – GREEN BAY] Giving you a shout out for birthday month to let you know that we have 

3 radio's in the house that play WRVM 24/7 & 1 in garage. My boyfriend loves the station and he 

was recently saved in water baptism. Even in his work truck & car it’s on. Love what God is doing 

in our relationship and looking forward to it going further and being a lifetime love. Thank you for 

helping him and me in our walk with God. Even in the smallest things God is there. Thank you for 

a station that has reeled him in. God Bless all you do. 

 [BECKY – NORWAY] Dear folks @ WRVM. What a breath of fresh air are the uplifting & 

sometimes downright funny laugh out loud humor & added thoughts of the 

announcers...especially when we are almost empty!  

[CAROL – CONOVER] My husband and I were married June 1968 and have listened since then, 

although we didn't always get the signal here in Conover, until the Phelps translator was put in. 

He went to be with the Lord, January 2015. Your music comforts me on the nights when I can't 

sleep. I enjoy all the programs, especially the music and Money Wise. Keep up the good work.  

IT GOOD TO GET SOME LETTERS ON OUR FIRST DAY OF LETTER MONTH. DID YOU KNOW 

THAT WE TRACK ALL OF THE PROGRAMS THAT ARE MENTIONED BY THOSE WHO WRITE? 

JAYNE ENTERS THAT INFORMATION INTO A SPREADSHEET AND I AM ABLE TO SEE AT A 

GLANCE WHAT PROGRAMS ARE BEING MENTIONED, AND WHICH ONES ARE NOT. IT ALL 

SERVES TO HELP US WHEN WE EVALUATE OUR CURRENT PROGRAMMING SCHEDULE. 

DON’T LET YOUR FAVORITE PROGRAM BE REMOVED FOR LACK OF A MENTION.  

PEOPLE OFTEN ASK FOR THIS INFORMATION AND SO LET ME SHARE IT WITH YOU WHILE 

IT IS FRESH ON MY MIND AS I PREPARE FOR THE NEXT MEETING OF OUR BOARD OF 

DIRECTORS. I’VE MENTIONED THAT THE SUMMER MONTHS CAN BE HARD ON MINISTRIES 

THAT DEPEND ON DONATIONS. FOR US, THIS SUMMER (JUNE, JULY & AUGUST) WE 

FINISHED THE 3 MONTHS APPROXIMATELY $60,000 IN THE RED. PERHAPS THIS LETTER 

MONTH IS A TIME WHEN YOU CAN HELP US MAKE SOME OF THAT UP. REGARDLESS, WE 

HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


